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December 23, 2011 
 
 
Ms Katie Robinson 
NCCUSL 
111 N. Wabash Ave, Suite 1010 
Chicago, IL 60602 
 
Dear Ms Robinson: 
 
The American Payroll Association is pleased to submit to the Committee on Scope and Program of the National 
Conference of Commissioners on Uniform State Laws its proposal for a drafting project to create a uniform wage 
garnishment law. As reflected in the attached project proposal, current wage garnishment laws have a remarkable 
number of variations and cause unnecessary confusion, risk and expense for creditors, debtors and employers.  
 
To aid the Committee in its decision regarding this proposal, the APA is prepared to provide an additional 
submission, additional information or to answer specific questions. Please contact me with any requests. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
William Dunn, CPP 
Senior Manager of Government Relations 
American Payroll Association 


